
 

 

Newsletter:  02 25 

A Message from Mrs Denham 
Thank you for all so much for your support during this busy 
term. We have had trips, visitors in, WOW days, sporting 
events, charity days and more! At the same time our hugely 
dedicated and enthusiastic staff are trying their hardest to work 
with a new curriculum and ever changing assessment criteria to 
ensure your children receive the best education they can! 

We have to say a very sad goodbye to Sapphire and Indigo and 
their mum Karen Childerley (who has been an MTA at 
lunchtimes in the school) as they move onto pastures new. We 
will miss them all very much and wish them GOOD LUCK.  

We want to say a huge thank you to the PTA for all their work 
and support this term. They have raised so much money to help 
the school. They have an Easter Celebration at the Sports Club 
on April 2nd from 2pm-5pm. It will be lots of fun so please join 
them. 

Thank you to everyone who joined us for the Easter Service in 
the Church this morning. It was lovely to see pre school join us 
and our friends from Open The Book.  

I wish all the staff a wonderful Easter break and hope they 
manage to enjoy some family time and a well-deserved rest. We 
look forward to seeing the children back in school on Tuesday 
April 12th 2016. 

Notices 

New school dinner menu 
Hopefully by now you will have received your new menu. 
If your child is in Reception, yr1 or yr 2 please fill in the 
slip attached. For the rest of the school please order any 
alternatives to the main option on a Monday using the 
envelope provided, your child will be given the main option 
if this is not completed. Please note that we will not be 
offering the packed lunch option. 

Sports Relief: Thank you to everyone who has donated or 
collected sponsorship for Sports Relief on Friday. The 
children had a VERY active day with EVERY child 
managing to either walk or run at least a mile. Collectively 
we walked 193 miles as part of the Sport Relief Mile 
Challenge so well done to everyone! 
 
A message from Mr Day: Thank you to everyone who 
attended my charity quiz night recently. We raised an 
incredible £884 on the night! Thank you also to everyone 
who has donated to my charity 'Children with Cancer UK'. 
It is very much appreciated! 

Certificates 
In our assembly this week Cups and Badges were 
awarded to,  

Class Bray cup Jacob Bowler-Druce 

Class Lyn cup Summer Comer 

Class Caen cup Rosa Williams 

Class Taw cup Skye Blake 

Class Torridge cup Will Hawkins 

Seal cup Rian Bawden 

Janet Coates cup Connor Kellaway 

Sporting achievement award boy  Nick Watt 

Sporting achievement award girl  Amy Dunbavin 

Governor Badges Isabel Dapling, Kian Sloman, 
Shaun MacBryde, Sapphire Childerley and James 
Fyers. 

 

 

Happy Birthday! 
 

Oliver Mortlock, Amelia Dapling, Emma-Grace 
Shapland, Fearne Dallyn, Thomas Dowle,  

Alisha Daniel, Emily Kingdon, Thomas Heard, 
Hannah Bale, Henry Luffman,  

Reef McClaughlin, and  
Mayzie-Jo Teague 

PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 
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01598 710337 

admin@bratton-fleming-primary.devon.sch.uk 
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All cheques made payable to D.C.C 



PRE-SCHOOL 

Our Easter Tea Party took place on Monday afternoon. There was face painting, glitter tattoos, Easter egg tombola, 
raffle, refreshments as well as Easter activities for the children to enjoy.  It was wonderful to see so many people join 
us and enjoy the fun.  An amazing amount of £323.42 was raised from the afternoon. We also drew the winning 
ticket for the Easter hamper that Liz and Nikki had kindly put together, this made £209 from the sale of its tickets.  
Therefore a total of £532.42 will go to Nicky Vanstone to help in her fight against cancer.  We hope everyone has a 
lovely Easter break and we will see you back at Pre-School on Tuesday 12th April. 

Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm Monday – Friday and accepts Early Years Funding, where 3/4yr olds can 
access 15 hours of childcare a week.  We are also an approved setting to accept 2gether funding for 2yr olds. For 
further information or if you would like to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 710019 or email us at:-  pre-
schoolbf@gmail.com   

BABY AND TODDLER GROUP 

We meet every Wednesday in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am. The group caters for babies and tod-
dlers from birth to 5 years, allowing them to play, enjoy new sounds and make new friends. Children can enjoy a 
variety of activities, story time, craft and sing-along. This is a brilliant way for parents and carers to meet and for 
starting to socialise your baby or toddler.  For further information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 
01598 710019. 

Our P.T.A 
 

A big thank you to everyone who contributed to the Bags for Schools collection which raised £72 for school funds. 

Forthcoming events..... 

Easter Fun Day: will be held on Saturday 2nd April 2pm-5pm at Bratton Sports Club. We still need donations of 
LOTS more Easter Eggs so please add another one to your shopping list to make our Easter Egg Hunt a 
success. Last year we ran out of eggs! 

PTA Meeting Coming Up: There will be a PTA meeting early next term but the day and time have yet to be 
agreed so watch this space. Everyone is very welcome indeed to attend. 

Coffee, Cake and Chat on Friday 15th April: This will be held in the village hall from 9 to 11 and anyone 
connected with the school or the local community is welcome so please pass the word round if you have 
neighbours who might like to come along. 

Table Top Sale: Saturday 23rd April in the village hall held in conjunction with the monthly Farmers’ Market so 
should attract plenty of customers. Table hire is cost £5 and all proceeds will go to the PTA. Please contact 
Frances (07751454906 or francesruthmortlock@gmail.com ) if you would like to hire a table.  

 

PTA Minutes: If you are interested in finding out what the PTA are doing, copies of the minutes can be got by 
contacting Frances via email francesruthmortlock@gmail.com and your email address can be added to our list so 
that you receive all PTA minutes in future. 

We are always looking for more people to get involved in the PTA so please contact Debby debbersnell@gmail.com 
or 01598 710556 if you can help. 
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